
 

MAY NEWSLETTER 

 

James Montgomery Band and Company Rock 

The James Montgomery Band Rockin’4’Vets performance on April 8th was once again a great 

success! Supporting acts were Fia James and Gus Percy and band. Everyone had a great time 

listening to great home-grown music, all for a great cause. We plan to have more events of 

this type plus comedy and other genres in the future. We are in the planning stages on many 

of these. Stay tuned for announcements and information. 

Change in Kitchen Service Hours 
The Manager and K/C2 have announced a slight change to the serving hours for the kitchen. On 
Fridays, service will start at 4:00 p.m. and 3:00 p.m. on Saturday and Sunday. The ending times 
remain the same. Friday evening dinners have been gangbusters so keep that in mind as you 
make your plans. Let’s play it forward to Saturday and Sunday. Thank you! 

Membership Update 
The following applicants were voted membership at the May 3rd member meeting: Natalie 
Bloom, Vincent Carotenuto, Paul Dunajski, John Hart, Katy Naffziger, Phil Norton, James 
Noyes, Samuel Ross, and Tim Sheridan, all of Marblehead and Kerri Hark of Salem.  

The following applicants were read and posted for voting at the June 7th meeting: Steven Bird, 

Conner Blake, Dana Carey, Gregory Chaisson, Carol Marotta, Fred Selvais, all of Marblehead, 

Mary Benjamin, Virginia Benjamin of Peabody, Joseph O’Neill of Salem, and Terry Cotter of 

Hooksett, NH. 

Our current membership with the new members plus a few reinstatements is 759. 

 



 



June Blood Drive – Make your Appointment now! 
The June Blood Drive will be held In the Function Hall on Thursday, June 8th, 
9:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m.  As of this writing, there are 55 appointments 
remaining – they go fast! To make your appointment, go to the American 
Red Cross website and look for the Gerry #5 Social Hall event or following 
this link: GIVE BLOOD AT THE GERRY 5.  

Thank you to all our volunteers that make this event happen. The next Blood Drive will be in 
October.  
 

 
IMPORTANT DATE REMINDERS! 

 
Saturday, May 6th, Kentucky Derby 

Sunday, May 14th, Mother’s Day 
Saturday, May 20th, Preakness Stakes 

Sunday, May 29th, MEMORIAL DAY - Closed 
 

Wednesday, June 7th, Board of Directors Meeting, 6:00 p.m. 
Members Meeting, 7:00 p.m. 

Thursday, June 8th, Blood Drive 
Saturday, June 10th, Belmont Stakes 

 
CHECK OUT THE NEW TELEVISIONS IN THE FUNCTION HALL! 

We also now have a TV in the Clubroom displaying the Mass Lottery Wheel of Luck game. 
 

Remember there are always things to do at the Gerry. Whether you want to socialize or just 

relax, we’re here for you. Don’t forget to check out the games in the Clubroom and the 

Function Hall (when not in use). 

 
Comments? Questions? Complaints? Please address these to the manager or the Board in 

writing, via email, or in person. Have an issue while at the Gerry, please report it to the 

bartender and/or manager. All issues are reported to the Board. 
 

Thank you for reading! 

https://www.redcrossblood.org/give.html/drive-results?order=DATE&range=10&zipSponsor=01945

